
  
Redhill Nursery 

Redhill Primary School  
Gatcombe Way,Priorslee,TELFORD, TF2 9GZ 

Telephone: 01952 387979  or 387963 

07/03/2018 Mufti Wednesday 14th March  
The Friends have arranged a Mufti day next week. 

Your child does not have to come in uniform that day, 
this is in exchange for chocolate, the chocolate can be a 
small bar, a big bar, a box of chocs, a chocolate cake or 
an  Easter egg, as long as it is chocolate (and in sell by 
date please)  Raffle tickets will be given out and prizes 
include chocolate hampers, tickets for Redhill Summer 
Circus and an opportunity to take part as a star of the 

show!   

World book day  
Thank you for all your hard work providing wonderful 

costumes for World Book Day. We enjoyed reading the 
books brought in too!  

A super, fun day !  

Mr Worthington Sadly our programme of indoor PE 
sessions with Mr Worthington have come to a close. 

These sessions were enjoyed by all.  
Nursery staff will continue to teach PE on a Thursday 

pm unless we notify you otherwise. 

This half terms’ invoice is in your 
key worker’s bucket  

Please settle your invoice asap .  
Thank you!  

 

Special events this half term  
Some of these  will change after Easter  

 

Monday- Welly Walk am  
Please bring in wellies in a named 
carrier bag, and a warm/ 
waterproof coat, hat, gloves, 
scarf.  
 
Tuesday -Show and Tell am and 
pm 
Bring in a toy or item from home 
to talk about to your friends. 
 
Thursday  
Am - Singing assembly in school 
hall /music   
pm -  PE in school hall, please 
bring in shorts and a t-shirt 
(school PE kit is white t-shirt 
and black shorts )   
 
Friday am  
Dance  with Miss Emma, 
Whittingham Dance Workshops.  

Author  
This week we were lucky to have Sarah Griffiths in our 
school to talk about her books and being an author. The 
Nursery joined with Reception and KS1 classes to hear 
‘Douglas’s trousers ‘ -a fun story about a little boy who 

had magic trousers that made him fly!  
 

This book can be bought on Amazon if you wish to get a 
copy to read to your child. 

FYI—April intake  
After the Easter holidays we 

welcome more children and their 
families into our Nursery , 

resulting in a full house in most 
sessions of 37!  

Work to do at home with your child! 
Please practise cutting old catalogues, cards, paper with 
your child . Teach them fringing first around the edge 
of the paper then more careful cutting around a 
picture. This is a skill which they need to learn for 
school and some just need lots of practise.  
 




